
Hello Income Kindergarten Families, 

We are so excited to welcome your student into our classroom for the 2025-2026 
school year. We are looking forward to a year filled with exploration, wonder, play, and 
lots of learning! 

We ask that your student come prepaid with the following items on the 1st day of 
school: 

• Full-sized backpack 

• Lunch box – Students will need a morning and afternoon snack in addition to 
lunch. 

• Water bottle 

• A change of clothes- including socks. Please place inside of a zip-lock, this will 
stay inside your child’s backpack for emergencies. 

Please label everything clearly with your students name. 

We do rely on parent donations to help us supplement the classroom supplies we 
need throughout the school year. If you are interested in donating, both Mrs. 
Zimmerman’s and Mrs. Vang’s classroom wishlists are provided below. 

Mrs. Zimmerman: 

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/2MZK6F5T8Z3F5 

Mrs. Vang: 

 https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3CA3C5OSYEDSL?ref_=list_d_wl_lfu_nav_5 

We look forward to a great year in kindergarten! 
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